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BACKGROUND

• A Certified Access Specialist inspected Skyhawk 
Park for disability access.

• Skyhawk Park project will remove and 
reconstruct existing pathways for the purpose 
of compliance with the Americans with 
Disability Act.

• This project will provide an accessible route to 
Skyhawk Park playground and soccer fields.

• The pathways will be reconstructed within the 
same footprint as the existing pathways.
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ANALYSIS

• The project was advertised for bids on 
November 21, 2016, and bids were received on 
December 13, 2016.

• Eight bids received ranging from $335,766.00 to 
$436,277.00.

• Yukon Construction, Inc. of Santa Rosa, 
California was the lowest responsible bidder.
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RECOMMENDATION

• It is recommended by the Transportation and 
Public Works Department that the Council, by 
motion, award construction Contract No. 
C02082, Accessibility Alterations at Skyhawk 
Park, in the amount of $335,766.00 to the lowest 
responsible bidder, Yukon Construction, Inc., of 
Santa Rosa, California, approve a 15% 
contingency, and authorize a total contract 
amount of $386,130.90.
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Questions
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